
UNIVERSITY OF BISHOP'S COLLEGE

LENNOXVILLE.QUE.

PRINCIPAL 22nd June 1923.

General Sir. Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., 
McGill University

Dear Sir Arthur; -

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your communication of 

June 5th regarding the change# in investment# of the Robert Bruce 

Bursaries Fund.

Faithfully Yours,

Principal.


